
 

 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of December 9 to 13, 2024 

WINTER CELEBRATION OF MUSIC 

  

WINTER CELEBRATION OF MUSIC CONCERT - 
Thursday, December 12 at 7:00pm 

 
Our winter concert is this Thursday, December 12 at 7pm 
in the North Campus Gym. All music students in grades 6, 
7, and 8 will put on a fantastic concert to celebrate their 
work in Term 1.  
 
Music students need to arrive at 6:30pm and meet in the Stage Room 
(Grade 6’s) or the Music Room (Grade 7/8’s). Music students need to wear 
their uniform (music program t-shirt, black below the waist) and bring 
their instrument and sheet music.  
 
There is limited parking, so please consider alternate modes of 
transportation, if possible!  
 
We will be running three important music program fundraisers at our 
concert: A 50/50 Raffle, “Feed the Tuba” (donating cash or coins into old 
broken tubas at the entrance to the gym), and the Bake Sale 
(please consider bringing home made or store bought bake goods to 
donate, to be sold before the concert and at intermission). Please consider 
bring cash or coins to participate in one or more of our fundraisers!  

 

FOOD DRIVE 

December 9 to 20 
 

We know many folks in our community struggle with food 
security.  We see working together as a school to help as a way to 
increase awareness of what is happening around us. 
 
Each advisory will be collecting non-perishable food items that will be 
given to the Mustard Seed on the last day of school. 
 
Thank you for the support! 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

December 9 to 13 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches 
 
December 12 
· Winter Celebration of Music  
  7pm 
 
December 20 
· Last Day of School 
· Report Cards Available in  
  Parent Connect 
 
January 6 
· School Reopens 
 
January 6 to 10 
· First Week of Hot Lunches 
 
January 7 
· MDI Start - Grade 6 
 
January 13 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 
 
January 23 
· PAC Meeting 6pm,   
  South Campus 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Grade 8 Boys Basketball  

City Finals Champs! 

Volunteer Opportunity: 
 
Hello Families, 

 

We are looking for some 
additional help with our 
morning bagel breakfast 
program at the South 
campus.  

 
 
If you, or a family 
member are available 
from 8:00-8:40 on any 
weekday, please contact 
the VP at South, Beth 
Richardson at 
brichardson@sd61.bc.ca.  

mailto:brichardson@sd61.bc.ca


 

 


